
 

 

The PTA is hosting a family movie date night! 
Mark your calendars and join us after school. 

Don’t plan to sit home, come out and partake in 
the fun! Popcorn and beverages will be 

distributed to all families!   
There will be 2 viewing times, BOTH will be at 

Brass Castle this year. Age appropriate movies are 
still to be determined. Look for RSVP slips to come 

home the first week of February, MUST RSVP!  
 

Show times: 
1st Screening-5PM 
2nd Screening-7PM 

 

Hope to see you there! 
Jamie Santos & Kristen Fink 

JLD0321@yahoo.com 
Kristen.fink18@gmail.com 

 


